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Gautho, Julia

From: Lowry Fenton <lowry.fenton@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 8:15 AM
To: City Council
Cc: Nelson Crandall; Tricia Wiltshire
Subject: Treasure Cove

 
 
 
Dear Council Members:  

We’ve completed our fundraising for Treasure Cove, and I want to sincerely thank you for the 
opportunity to partner with you on building this Universally Accessible Playground. This project 
inspired remarkable generosity from our members and friends. I believe the City’s support gave 
donors confidence that their contributions would be thoughtfully combined with other public and 
private resources to make a lasting impact. 

  

Best Regards, 

Lowry Fenton 

 
 
Lowry Fenton, Past President 7/23 to 6/24 
Capitola - Aptos Rotary Club 
https://capitolaaptosrotary.org 
lowry.fenton@gmail.com 
510.501.9265 
 
 
 

 
 


